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Happy birthday to Sheila at St Winifreds Care Home

On Tuesday 18 July we celebrated our lovely resident Sheila’s birthday here at St Winifreds Care Home.

Sheila had several visitors over the weekend, and on her birthday, from her son and her family. She celebrated with a lovely

chocolate cake with our staff and residents in the afternoon on her special day.

Many happy returns Sheila!

 


